20 October to 22 October 2006

The Morro Bay trip is coming up and we’re looking forward to
another great ride. We’re meeting at “Jack in the Box” on Friday,
20 October at 0630 and leaving at 0700 sharp.

We’ll be traveling via Highway 58 to Bakersfield, continuing to
Old Highway 58 to Highway 101, then Highway 41 into Morro
Bay, with two planned stops, the first at Buttonwillow and the
second at Atascadero.

The plan for Saturday is to ride North on Highway 1 to Monterey,
checking out the sites, stopping for some photos and then heading
back to Morro Bay.

We’ll be returning home Sunday, 22 October.

If you would like to stay at the Blue Sail Inn, their phone number is
1-888-337-0707 or 805-772-2766.

If you have any questions, please call Mike and Sandra Moore at
375-6989, or e-mail us at moorems(@verizon.net.

Hope to see many of you on the ride!



